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To: Board of Directors 

From: Steve Leighton, Fire Chief 

Date: November 8, 2023 

Subject: TOT Funds from El Dorado County 

 

Exhibit 6B 

 

 
Background 

In March of 2023, North Tahoe Fire submitted for TOT funding reimbursement to El Dorado 

County for the cost for staffing and equipment in response to emergency service calls as a result 

of tourism and visitation. This total cost for reimbursement of $264,090 was awarded to North 

Tahoe Fire.  This funding was originally awarded to North Tahoe Fire, however, due to an 

oversite on behalf of El Dorado County it was determined that the agreement should have been 

between Meeks Bay Fire and El Dorado County, instead of North Tahoe Fire and El Dorado 

County. We anticipate at the next board meeting having contracts for the Meeks Bay Fire Board 

to approve and the Meeks Bay Board President to execute.  

 

 

Recommendation 

This is for informational purposes. No Board action required.  

 

 
 


